
 

 
 

Highland Lakes School 
Renaissance Open House  

 
Wednesday, April 11th, 2018  

From 5:00-6:00 PM 
 

Join us for an Informational session, meet our  
teachers, tour the classrooms and hear what our students  

have to say about our Renaissance program.  
 

The DVUSD Renaissance Highly Gifted & Music Academy at Highland Lakes 
focuses on highly gifted learners with a passion for developing diverse musical 
talents. Visit our webpage for more information: https://www.dvusd.org/gifted 

 

 

 

                                 


